
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ed Suominen [mailto:ed@eepatents.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 2:52 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Concerns about Proposed Continuation Application Rule Changes 
 
 
Please see the attached letter for my comments expressing grave concerns 
about the continuation application rule changes (71 Fed. Reg. 48-61) 
being proposed by the Office. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Edwin A. Suominen 




